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Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Gilman st parking spots 

Jodie Keene <JKEENE@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Jan 5, 2021 at 10:34 AM
To: Christopher Branch <cbranch@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>, Keith Gray <kgray@portlandmaine.gov>, Bradley Roland
<brad@portlandmaine.gov>

I suspect we'll also want them to pay to camera the sewer line before the tie backs are installed and then again after
they are decommissioned. This was my primary concern as well.
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